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Title-of-Issue: Peer review of course portfolio for first year faculty should be postponed to their 

second semester of employment.  

 

Description: The portfolio review policy requires the faculty to include grade distributions in 

their portfolio.  Grade distributions are a very important part of the review process.  First-year 

faculty are required to submit their portfolio by November 15.  Grade distributions for their first 

semester are not available at that time.  I think the submission date for first-year faculty should 

be postponed to a date that grade distributions for their first semester have become available. 

Rationale: The change makes the review possible. 
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